
9th January 2024

Dear Parent / Carer,

Year 2Maths Parental Engagement
Wednesday 7th February 2024

We would like to invite you to join your child for their Math lesson on the 7th February between
2.05pm and 3:15pm. Please arrive at Fulbridge Academy where you will be greeted by a member of

staff. This is a fantastic opportunity to be able to come into school to take part in your child's lesson. You

will be able to see how the children learn and therefore be able to support them in the same way at

home.

Due to classroom sizes only 1 parent per child can attend. Ideally youwouldn’t bring any pre-school
children with you, however, we do understand that this isn’t always possible. Therefore if you do, it is

your responsibility to leave the classroom straight away if theymake any noise to not distract the

learning.

These sessions will be available to book on a first come first served basis via theMCAS app. Please note,
if you do not book beforehandwemay not be able to accommodate you.

To book a place:

- Log onto yourMCASApp and select the correct child

- Go to Clubs

- Select available clubs

- Select the date and time you require and click on the symbol

- Click the Enrol Button at the bottom

- This will then appear in the enrolled clubs section on the app for your reference

Please note, there will be amaximum of 30 adult spaces available per class. Spacesmust be booked at

least 2 days before the event.

We look forward to seeing you then.

Yours sincerely

MrAngier &Miss Barnes
Vice Principals


